Introducing...

FISHERGAMES!

Fishergate is running a board games
club and you're invited!

The sessions will be run by Mr Burnell
& friends and will involve a selection
of board, card and social deduction
games.

Current year 5/6 pupils as well as ex-
pupils are invited.

Spaces are limited so reservation is
required.

per session

Funds go towards improving the club and supporting
disadvantaged families to access wider school activities.

Ex-pupils from
Fishergate
welcome!

o
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When and where?

16:15 - 17:45 every Thursday (term time).
Please arrive between 16:00 - 16:15 at
Fishergate Primary School

(front entrance).

How to join:

Ask your parent/carer to email
josh.burnell@fishergateschool.com
to reserve your place.

. 01904 555 335

Q Fishergate Primary School,
Mr B's classroom



FAQs

When is the first session?

10th October 2024. It will then be every Thursday evening until 19th December.
There will be no session on 7th November.

What kind of games will there be?

Slightly more advanced games. Think Catan, Sagrada, Karuba and Avalon.
Sorry, Snakes & Ladders - you are not welcome!

Can | bring my own games?

No, for now. If you get a place at the club, this is something you could
speak with Mr B about, but for now, let’s just stick with the games the club
provides.

| want to come! How do | get a place?

Step 1: email josh.burnell@fishergateschool.com to ask if there are any
places left.

Step 2: Pay £20 to book 10 sessions. Use your child’'s name as the reference.
Fishergate Primary School

Sort Code 30-99-99

Account Number 01325205

The first session is 10th October and the last session is 19th December.
There will no session on 7th November.

Will there be biscuits?

Yes, there will be biscuits. Perhaps even some other snacks.

Can | bring a friend who didn’t
go to Fishergate?

Sorry - since places are limited,
the club is only for current year
5/6s and ex-pupils from
Fishergate.

We look forward to seeing

you there!

Quess

Mr B




